
                                                                                                       
 
August 25, 2025 
 
Dear HRS New and Returning  Families, 
 
WELCOME BACK to SCHOOL! 
 
Only a week to go until our new school year begins! Our teachers and staff are putting the 
finishing touches on our school, and we are so excited to have everyone return next week.    
                                                    
Just a few reminders as we continue our countdown: 
 
*Please be sure to check our website for all details including supply lists and summer work.             

                                                              
*Grades 1-8 will begin the new school year on 9/4 with a regular schedule: 7:45am-2:30pm 
All students will report to the yard for morning entry (early drop off will begin at 6:50am)  
 
*Prek and Kindergarten have their orientations and their first full day on 9/4 as well! Please 
see your letter for details. Early drop off for Prek and K will begin on 9/8. 
 
*HRS After School Program for grades 1-8 begins on 9/4; Please be sure to complete the 
registration form on our website- You will receive a phone call to confirm that your application 
was reviewed and that there is space for your child.   
 
*HRS After School Program for grades Prek and K begins on 9/8; please be sure to complete 
the registration form on our website. You will receive a phone call to confirm that your 
application was reviewed and that there is space for your child.   
 
*Bus service for grades K-6 will begin on 9/8; please complete the bus service form on our 
website if your child will be taking bus service to and/or from school; please be sure to include 
all information including the stop your child will be picked up/dropped off  (see route 
information on our website) 
 



*OMNY cards  are available for grades K-8; please complete the form on our website 
(students participating in bus service are not eligible for an OMNY card) 
 
*Uniform information for grades K-8 was emailed and is also available on our website   
 
*”Meet the Teacher Conferences” for grades Pre K, K and grades 1 through grade 8” will 
be held on 9/11/25 at 3pm in person and 7pm virtual 
 
As we continue through our final weeks of summer, we pray that our Lord continues to 
bless us each day with his love and protection. 
 
 
Stay well and God Bless, 
Mrs Maryann Fusco 
Principal  

                                                         
                                                 

Click here for links to the abovementioned registration forms  
and additional information 

https://linktr.ee/hrsbronx
https://linktr.ee/hrsbronx

